
TOWN OF FOREST CITY 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The proposed budget for the Town of Forest City for FY 2025-2026 has been presented to the 

Board of Commissioners of the Town of Forest City.  

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Forest City will conduct a public hearing at the 

next regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, June 2nd at 6:00 pm at the Cool Springs 

Administrative Offices, 382 W. Main Street, Forest City. The purpose of the public hearing is to 

receive citizen input regarding the adoption of the budget for fiscal year 2025-2026.   

 

The budget message is available for public inspection at Town Hall from 8:00am until 5:00pm, 

Monday through Friday.  The budget message can also be found on the Town’s website, 

www.townofforestcity.com/government-transparency. 

 

     Emily Sain 

     City Clerk 

  

 

 

 

 

Please publish once in legals 

Saturday May 24th  

 

 

 

Thanks! 

Emily Sain 

248-5202 

 


